
Public comment 18-0488 

 

From: Ed Clark [mailto:ethog3@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 8:05 AM 

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 

Subject: Projects 

 

Matt, 

       sPower has made a addendum to increase the size the size of the turbine and has resubmitted an 

incorrect eagle data that was inadvertently left out of the first application. We have witness more than 

three eagle nest inside of the footprint of the project and in one case we have two turbines within 3/4 of 

a mole of one nest. I am concerned to the fact that they can fill an addendum to make these additions to 

the project without having to resubmit the permit. I feel it is unfair to the people that will be impact in 

the project and proves another lies to the farms that have least their land that want out of the project. If 

sPower is allowed to change their minds so should the land owners. Any farmer/land owner whose 

contract are up fro renewal should be let out of his or her lease agreement.If the wind companies are 

allowed to change their minds to the project so should we.  

 

 

--  

 Thank You 

 Ed Clark 
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